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In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-368

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: William Cavanaugh III

Senior Vice President -
Energy Supply

P.O. Box 551
i Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 3, 1983, (2CAN028305), which forwarded
an INP0 Report, dated January 7, 1983, in response to the requirements of the
Confirmatory Order Modifying License, dated January 18, 1983.

We have also received your letter of February 14, 1983, (2CAN028303), providing
the first monthly status report required by the Order. You are requested to
address, in your next monthly status report, your actions with respect to the
recommandations in the January 7,1983, INPO Report.

Sincerely,
** Original SI8n*d O
W. C. SEIDt.E|*

W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc w/ encl:
J. M. Levine, General Manager
Arkansas Nuclear One
P.O. Box 603
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

bcc to DMB (IE01)

bec distrib. by RIV:
RPB1 Resident Inspector
TFB Section Chief
MIS SYSTEM E. Johnson
RIV File J. Marshall

/201"^
G. Vissing, NRR
0. Lynch, NRR
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